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TWO KILLED IN QUITMAN FIRE 

 

ATLANTA – Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner John F. King announced today that two people were 

killed in a Brooks County fire. The fire occurred on Bartow Drive in Quitman around 1:30 a.m. on Thursday, 

February 24th. The fire totally destroyed the 82-year-old, 1300-square-foot home. 

 

“First responders located two deceased victims upon extinguishing the fire,” said Commissioner King. “The 

cause of this devastating fire is still under investigation at this time, and our team is assisting the Quitman 

Police Department, Quitman Fire Department, and Brooks County Coroner’s Office in this matter.” 

 

The deceased were turned over to the Brooks County Coroner and were transported to the Georgia Bureau of 

Investigation’s crime lab in Atlanta for autopsy. This marks the 23rd and 24th deaths from Georgia fires in 

2022. 

 

 

 
 

### 

The mission of the Office of the Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner is to protect Georgia families by 

providing access to vital insurance products and safe buildings through fair regulation that creates economic 

opportunities for all Georgians. 
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